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Fall 2017 

Dear Kind Donor, 

For over 57 years the Connecticut Horticultural Society, a 501(c)3 non-profit, has provided 
scholarships to deserving students of horticultural studies.  Our semi-annual Plant Sale and 
Auction is the primary way we raise the funds for this very important cause.  It is known 
amongst our members as a chance to get rare and collectible plants.   

Won’t you please join other notable donors by providing plants or other items for the auction? 

Our fall auction will be Friday, September 29 at the Tolland County Agricultural Center, 24 Hyde 
Avenue (Route 30), Vernon, CT.  Preview begins at 6:30 p.m. followed by the sale and auction 
at 7:00 p.m. 

This letter introduces our member who represents the Connecticut Horticultural Society as a 
volunteer.  They can answer any questions you have about our organization and the programs 
we offer throughout the year.  They are also prepared to take any donations you are willing to 
give to our Plant Sale and Auction. 

Our scholarship recipients and members thank you for supporting the future of horticulture in 
Connecticut. 

Sincerely, 

Trish       Chris


Trish Lyons      Chris Tuccio 
Plant Sale & Auction Chairperson   Scholarships Chairperson 

*Please consider this document as a receipt for tax purposes: 

# of items________________  Fair market value________________ 
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